
A Master Plan for Aging Local Convening

TRANSFORMING THE EXPERIENCE OF AGING
IN SANTA BARBARA COUNTY

Why a Master Plan?

California's population is aging. Ten years from now, one out of
every four Californians will be older adults. They will live longer
and be more diverse. Many will work longer, live alone, and have
less economic security. This demographic change brings challenges
and opportunities in housing, health, inclusion, caregiving, and
affordability—and the Master Plan provides a 10-year strategy to
help communities meet them. Every individual and sector has an
important role to play. Learn more at mpa.aging.ca.gov.

Thursday, October 12, 2023, 8:30 am — 2:00 pm
Santa Ynez Valley Marriott, 555 McMurray Road, Buellton

Please save the date for Santa Barbara County’s second Master
Plan for Aging event, where we will share progress to-date and
launch the next phase of action planning. 

The purpose of this event is to activate the collaboration and
community engagement needed to transform the experience of
aging in Santa Barbara County, with a special focus on building
age-friendly communities and ensuring that we have a strong
foundation for “Caregiving that Works.” We will also celebrate
grants received and the new possibilities they offer.

To register for this event, visit www.SBCMPA.com. If you need an
accommodation to attend, please contact jgriffin@ilrc-trico.org.

YOU ARE INVITED!

https://mpa.aging.ca.gov/

